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Support for the Wildfire Disaster in Maui, Hawaii, USA  

 

We would like to extend our deepest sympathies to all those who were affected by the devastating 

wildfire that occurred on August 8 of this year in Maui Hawaii. 

 

NRS GROUP initiated a matching donation in response to the fire damage on Maui, where the company 

matched contributions from its employees. We donated a total of JPY 453,000 to the Japanese Red Cross 

Society to support those affected by the fire. 

 

We sincerely pray for the earliest recovery of the disaster-affected areas. 
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